
 

Friends of MercyOne Oelwein Auxiliary Scholarship 

The Friends of MercyOne of Oelwein Medical Center will be awarding one $1,000  

scholarship to a student again this year. This could be an employee of your facility or any Oelwein area 

adult currently employed but who desires to further his/her education in a health-related field of study. 

 

Submit all the following information before NOON on April 15, 2024 

1. Application form 

 

2. Two letters of reference 

 

3. Personal Resume which includes the following 

A. Why you have chosen this field 

B. Your personal 5-year goal 

C. Specific information as to why you financially need this scholarship 

 

4. High School and/or College transcript of grades and ACT scores 

A. *If you are applying as a non-traditional student (an Oelwein MercyOne Medical Center 

employee or Oelwein area resident, we understand that this information may 

not be available to you) 

 

5. Mail or deliver the completed application to the above address before NOON on Thursday, April 

14, 2022 

 

Auxiliary Scholarship applicant-criteria: 

Traditional student: 

 

1. Student's parents must live or work in Oelwein 

Or 

2. Applicant must be a student at one of the following high schools: 

 Oelwein Community High School  

 Starmont High School  

 Wapsie Valley High School  

 West Central High School 

 

Non-Traditional student: 

 

1. Must live and/ or work in Oelwein 

 

For any questions email Carol Tousley: ctousley@oewlein.k12.ia.us or call at 319-283-2020 

mailto:ctousley@oewlein.k12.ia.us

